
REPORT OF THE 

EMPLOYEE BENEFITS DIVISION OVERSIGHT SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE 

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

December 15, 2023 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw: 

The Employee Benefits Division (EBD) Oversight Subcommittee met on Wednesday,  

December 13, 2023, at 10:00 a.m., in Committee Room A-MAC Building, Little Rock, 

Arkansas. 

The Subcommittee reviewed and approved the following actions approved by the State Board of 

Finance:  

1. Concept for a Request for Proposal for Consultant Securing a Third-Party Administrator

2. Concept for a Request For Qualifications for High Claims Review/Audit Service

3. EBD Drug Formulary Reports for November 2023, December 2023 and the Navitus

Signature Select, effective January 1, 2024.

Grant Wallace, Director, EBD, provided an update regarding the United Health Care Network. 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Senator Jimmy Hickey, Jr., Co-Chair Representative Aaron Pilkington, Co-Chair 

G.04


